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As a swimmer who has competed at the Osborn Aquatic Center for several years, it 

is heartbreaking to think that I may no longer be able to compete in that pool. But 

more importantly, my close friends from the Corvallis team would be losing the pool 

that gave them the love for the sport, and where numerous unforgettable memories 

have been made, not only for them but me as well. 


